
 
 
 
From: Jennifer Borda 
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 9:18 AM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 
 
To the Department of Labor: 

I support the Department of Labor conflict of interest rule and oppose any delay of the rule. 

Since the introduction of individual retirement accounts in the 1980s, as detailed in the PBS 
Frontline investigation "The Retirement 
Gamble." http://www.pbs.org/wgbh/frontline/film/retirement-gamble/ 

For most Americans, managing their own retirements (rather than benefiting from company 
managed and sponsored pensions as they had for decades) means finding reliable and responsible 
professionals educated in all of the complexities of the financial industry.  Most hard working 
Americans (which is all of us, in my opinion) can not, or do not have time to navigate all of the 
constantly changing rules and regulations of investing, or make decisions in their own best 
interest.  We must be able to trust financial advisers to act in their clients' interests, not to line 
their own pockets.  Therefore, I supported the fiduciary regulations put in place by President 
Obama and severely object to the regulations lifted in President Trump's executive orders.  

Sincerely, 
Jennifer Borda 
Barrington, NH 03825  
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